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Via email: eskan2004@yahoo.qr

Montreal, 11 November 2016

Hellenic National Council for Combating Doping (ESKAN)
A. Papandreou 37

Maroussi, 15-180

Greece

Subject: Compliance with the 2015 World Anti-Doping Code

Dear Colleagues,

As mentioned in our correspondence of 20 October 2016, WADA’s Compliance Review
Committee held yesterday its last meeting before the Agency’s Foundation Board meeting to
be held on 20 November 20156.

In light of the information and documentation recently provided by ESKAN and the Greek
public authorities, the Compliance Review Committee concluded that the outstanding issues
appear to have been solved and therefore no recommendation of non-compliance will be
made to WADA's Foundation Board.

Notwithstanding the aforementioned, the Compliance Review Committee asked WADA's
Management to continue to work in close cooperation with ESKAN and the Greek public
authorities in relation to the implementation of ESKAN’s anti-doping program and the
creation of EOKAN and to closely monitor the future developments in this respect.

We thank you for your work and look forward to continuing to work closely with you.

Yours Sincerely,
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Emiliano Simonelli
Senior Manager - Code Compliance
Legal Affairs
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Mr. Toulios E. Synadinos, Secretary General of Sports, Ministry of Culture and Sports
Mr. Aléxandros Adamidis, ESKAN Board of Directors’ member

Mr. Georgios Kaloudis, ESKAN Board of Directors’ member
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